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Subject: HSCA Firearms Panel member John Bates

Body:

John Bates -- author of the "white fibrous material/CE 567" recommendation -- called me back, per his 

committment of a week or two ago. He has since reviewed the Panel's 9/78 report and his copy of his personal 

worksheet. He didn't have much more to offer by way of recollection: "I see where I said it [the 

recommendation], but I don't remember too much about it." He says it could be dried body tissue, a 

combination of cotton fibre/beeswax (packing and mounting material) or fibres from something the bullet 

passed through.Records-wise, he says he has a 6/15/78 version of the Panel's report (as opposed to the 

9/8/78 version turned in during the Firearms Panel hearing before the Committee). I don't remember ever 

having come across this, so he agreed to mail us a copy of his copy. The CE 567 recommendation is in the 

6/15/78 version, by the way. He apparently also has a set of the photographs taken by the panel. He said only 

one was color: coincidentally, the photo of CE 567 showing the material he recommended be tested.
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